
 

Wilderness-Based Research 
  

Field Safety Orientation:  
Friday, April 28

th
, 2017  

Location: UNBC (Prince George) 
Time: 9 am to 5 pm 
 
The Field Safety Committee is sponsoring a training session for 
anyone planning to conduct wilderness-based field research in 
association with UNBC. Pre-workshop materials will be provided to 
registered UNBC participants through UNBC’s Blackboard system. 
There will be a nominal fee of $20/participant for the session to 
facilitate the purchase of necessary supplies. All participants who 
pay the fee, and complete the pre-workshop materials and the field 
session will receive a certificate of completion. Additionally, your 
participation will be registered with the Risk & Safety Office to show 
you have completed this safety training. 
 
Safety Topics 

 Wildlife Safety 

 Vehicle Safety 

 Hazard Awareness 

 Field Navigation 

 Working Around Water 
 
For more information about the field safety, or to download a copy of 
the Field Procedures and Safety Manual, please visit: 
http://www.unbc.ca/safety/field-safety  

 

$20 
 
To register and 
pay for the 
course, please 
contact: 
 
safety@unbc.ca 

 
 
 
For more 
information, 
please contact: 
 
Ken Otter 
Ecosystem Science 
and Management 
Program 
 
ken.otter@unbc.ca 
 
 

Or 
 
 
Colin Chisholm 
Aleza Lake 
Research Forest 
 
colin.chisholm@ 
unbc.ca 
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